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Tracy Kefauver

From: Tracy Kefauver
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 8:52 AM
To: llunsford@ibbd57.org
Subject: facility id 45-0078: response to comment

Mr. Lunsford, 
 
Thank you for your comment submiƩed on December 15, 2023, in response to construcƟon permit applicaƟon 
submiƩed for facility is 45-0078.  The permit applicaƟon is being processed at this Ɵme. 
 
Feel free to contact me with any quesƟons. 
 
Thanks, 

 
Tracy Kefauver | TDEC-Environmental Protection Specialist 3 
Division of Air Pollution Control 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15th Floor  
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue,  
Nashville, TN 37243 
p. 615-532-0536 
Tracy.Kefauver@tn.gov 
https://www.tn.gov/environment/permit-permits/permit-air-home.html  
 
We value your opinion.   
Please take a few minutes to complete our customer service survey.  
Internal Customers please complete our customer satisfaction survey.  
 
 
 
 


